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CONTACT
For further information, please contact  
City of Melbourne via:

Telephone: 03 9658 9658 
Email: melbourneurbanforest@melbourne.vic.gov.au

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE
THE GREENLINE PROJECT BIRRARUNG MARR PRECINCT, SITE 1

TREE REMOVAL AND RETENTION PLAN
To kick-start the delivery of the Greenline 
Project, works will begin in Birrarung Marr Site 1 
Project where the river’s edge will be transformed 
with 450m of new boardwalks, promenades and a 
variety of native habitats. 

Construction on this transformative project will start 
in late April 2024, and expected to be completed by 
the end of 2024.

Council’s Urban Forest Strategy aims to create a 
resilient, healthy and diverse urban forest:

21 trees to be removed

- 5 x Moreton Bay Fig

- 16 x English Elm

Trees proposed for removal are shown in red on the 
map and have been marked on site. 

The Site 1 project will deliver 60 new trees in 
Birrarung Marr, with the majority of those to be 
removed in poor health.

TREES TO BE REMOVED

Elm trees in poor health

TREE REMOVALS WILL BE UNDERTAKEN IN APRIL 2024 IN PREPARATION FOR 
FURTHER CONSTRUCTION WORKS

UPCOMING WORKS

APR 24

Fig trees in poor health
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